
11113/96 Coastal Quilter's Guild, Inc., Board Meeting

1. Diane Eardley distributed the minutes for September and October, and
they were approved.

2. The December board meeting will be held on December 4th at the dinner
at Maggie's house for new and old board members. 1996 board members
will bring food according to a schedule to be sent out by Maggie. Board
members should bring their materials including an up-datedjob description.

3. Sue Scholl said the library sale went well.

4. Diane Eardley will look into finding a permanent home for the Santa
Barbara Quilt and will also inquire whether the quilt might be show at
Borders' Bookstore downtown. Diane will keep the quilt at her house.

5. Nola Ferguson attended the So. California Quilt Guild meeting.

6. The board agreed to pay Norah McMeeking $200 for her lecture.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Eardley


